
POLICE DEPARTMENT SIGNIFICANT ACTIVITIES REPORT 
September 2020 

 
Audubon Park had two reported crimes during September.  Here is a brief synopsis 
of the police forces activity for September:  
 
Reported Crime: Two thefts:  One theft of a bicycle at the 900 Block of 

Audubon Parkway.  Vehicle Stolen at the 3300 Block of Robin 
Road (Keys with vehicle).     

 
Parking Citations: Five Parking Tickets were written for “Overnight Parking on 

Street.”  One warning ticket was written for a parking 
violation.   

 
Suspicious Persons: We stopped five non-residents of Audubon Park we believe 

were in the neighborhood with the intent to commit a crime. 
One of them had Felony Theft Warrants  

 
 
 
Mike Minniear 
Chief of Police 


